
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
The children have been working very hard this week as they begin their new topics. We have a great 
curriculum planned for them which I know they will enjoy. 
It has been great to see parents using the free uniform at the front of school. It must all go this 
coming week, so if you haven’t had chance to look and see if there is anything you can use, please do 
so this week. 
Work is progressing well on the refurbishing of our Nursery following the flood. We are hoping to 
return to the classroom in the next 2 weeks. Fingers crossed! 
Our annual sacramental programme will be starting this term. Please see below for more 
information. This is an important step for the children as they continue on their faith journey.
As always you can contact school at support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk . Thank you for your 
continued support. 
Mrs. Tunnicliffe  

8th September 2023

Help needed!!
We are looking for willing parent 
gardeners to help us prepare our 
polytunnel for planting and to tidy 
our garden area. If you would like 
to lend a helping hand on 
Thursday at 3.30pm - 4.30pm 
please speak to either Mrs. 
Tunnicliffe or Mrs. Fox. 
Any help is very much 
appreciated. 
Thank you!

‘

Uniform
Please click here for information 
regarding the school uniform.

The SVP Society is now well established in our 
Parish of The Nativity. Please click here for their 
newsletter which will inform you of their work. 
They aim to support families in our local area 
and may be able to offer support. 
To raise funds to continue this valuable work 
they will be holding a Table Top sale to be held 
at Holy Family Parish Church Roman Road, 
Limeside, Oldham OL8 3PY Saturday 23rd 
September 2023 10am - 3pm. 
Working in partnership with our award-winning 
Bee together community garden voted best 
pioneering project by RHS for 2022.
Tables cost £12.00 each and sellers can reserve a 
table by phoning Christine on 07718319824 or 
emailing parishofthenativitysvp@outlook.com

Nativity Parish Sacramental Programme 2023/2024
We are pleased to announce Fr Celestine and the Parish catechists will be visiting school 
to meet with parents on 21st September from 3.30pm to talk about this year’s Sacramental 
programme in the school hall.
We therefore would like to invite parents of all baptised and non-baptised Catholic children in Years 3 
to 6 to meet with us.
This invitation also extends to baptised or non-baptised children from other denominational 
backgrounds who may be interested in converting to Catholicism. We look forward to seeing you 
there!
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